Friday, November 22, 2019

We finished up our Thanksgiving projects this week. We made some silly turkeys using
clay and other supplies and made a turkey headband to practice making patterns. The kids
practiced letter and letter sound recognition as well. Kindergarten finished chapter 3 of math and
had a test on Wednesday. We will begin chapter 4 after Thanksgiving break.

The kids were so excited to tell me all about the field trip! Thank you to everyone that
went along, | hope you all enjoyed it as much as they did!

Weekly Focus

Letter - Kk

Number - 11

Shape - Sphere

Color - Yellow + Blue

Focus Question - What are you thankful for?

The Thanksgiving feast will be on Tuesday, November 26th at 11. If you haven'’t already,
please return the slip indicating how many family members will be attending so we can prepare
accordingly. Beginning at 10:30 you may come into the classroom and read with your child. The
feast will begin at 11:00 in the main building. Dismissal is at noon. There is no after school
childcare.

Monday will be pajama day! We are celebrating the last day of our pajama drive. Come
to school in your comfiest pajamas, and if you haven't already please donate a pair of new
pajamas to give to a child in need.

Grades 1-3 is collecting food for the Good Samaritan. Please donate food items for this
by November 25th.

We have been working on our winter program! The kids are doing well with our classroom
songs. For our all-school song, we will be singing Colors of the Wind from Pocahontas. Please
work with your child at home!

| hope you all have a fantastic Thanksgiving break!

Enjoy your weekend!
Ms. Jennipher and Ms. Melissa



